COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ENCLOSURE. 256th January, 1939.
| Dear Sir,
B With reference to your letter of the 20th ultimo

respecting the steamer "MURITAI" I think 1t well to enclose
herewith for your information copies of letters which have
been addressed to the Owners and Wellington Surveyors, from
which 1t will be seen that, as the result of metallurgical
investigation which has been carried out by Mr. Ripley, the
defects in the forward boiler of this vessel are consldered
to be due to chemical action.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Cormitteo,

A, Je« McCowan, EsQe,
SYDNEY «
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